
love to read. read to love

Dear Shefalee.

Greetings from Neev Academy!

We are pleased to invite to you for Neev Literature Festival (NLF 2.0) to be held in Bangalore from

the 27th to the 29th of September, 2018. It will be the largest event in India for children's literature

which aims to recognize great children's literature, grow readers for life, and inspire reading for

pleasure, knowledge and mastery.

Your presence is sought for conducting and participating in the events as per details below:

September28th - Workshop - "Re-calling, Re-telling, Re-arranging." - I l-15 age group

September 29th- Panel Discussion - Unspoken

Do vi sit www.neevliteraturefestival.org for more detai ls'

We look forward to meeting you soon.

Gupta Sabharwal

ing Trustee, Neev Academy

C o-founder, Ne ev Literature Fe stival
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